
August 12, 2020  

Hancock Parents 

I hope you and your family are doing well and staying healthy. I am excited to see so many students 

engaged in learning with our teachers on a daily basis. I know that this challenge we are all facing is hard 

on everyone, but I am encouraged with what I have seen the past week.  

 I know that there is some confusion among our families in reference to returning to ‘brick and morter’ 

schooling. Students are not returning to school on Monday, August 17. In accordance with Governor 

Ducey’s Executive Order 2020-51, school districts will provide families with an opportunity for on-site 

learning and support starting August 17th.  Starting today, August 13, on the Hancock home webpage, 

we will have a link to sign up for this opportunity. Due to limited capacity and CDC guidelines, it will be 

first come first service for the sign up and be capped at 60 students each day. Please visit the website to 

sign up.  

Friendly Reminders:   

• There will be no live/in-person teaching occurring.  

• Parents must sign up each week beginning Thursday morning at 9:00am to reserve a spot.  

• All students MUST have CUSD COVID-19 Parent Acknowledgment Form printed and signed.  

• Supervision by support staff will be provided for online coursework; no direct instruction will be 

provided. 

• Students may access CUSD guest Wifi and are encouraged to bring a CUSD issued device or 

personal device.  

• Enrollment at each site is capped when capacity is reached.  

• Lunch is not provided.  

• Transportation is not provided.  

• Face coverings are required and social distancing is enforced.  

• Enhanced sanitation procedures will be implemented.  

• Chandler Online Academy students may attend their home school for on-site learning 

opportunities.  

As always, if you have any questions, please call us.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Joe Walters 


